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Paul Sanderson _ 4 January 2023 at 12:09
To: consultations@canterbury.gov.uk

Dear sirs

| object to the principle that Rough Common Road being used as the route to divert all traffic from the city centre. An
upgraded Rough Common Road will change the character of the village. The high volumes of traffic would make the road
unsafe for residents and the incessant noise intolerable.

Regards

Paul Sanderson
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